

Classes Start September 5th, 2017 for our 2017 -2018 Season

Dear families of the 2017-2018 Creative Classes PSPA Broadway Stars Dance Academy for Ages 3-7:

Welcome to PSPA's 2017 -2018 Season! We are so excited to have you with us as we celebrate our 22nd season of excellence in the performing arts and voted #1 BEST specialized dance school of bucks county! We have new teachers this year, many exciting new classes, workshops and performances planned for you! If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us at pspastudios@gmail.com. This year show dates are: June 9th & 10th 2018 at BCCC

Curriculum Objective: Keeping classes intimate, like a private school

To teach Princess/Prince/Disney Style at PSPA Creative Broadway Stars Dance Academy and creative themed group ballet and creative movement classes that will promote creative learning and lay the foundation for correct and age appropriate dance technique. With the help of encouraging, nurturing, passionate teachers, small classes and developmentally focused teaching, each individual student will have fun while learning how to dance.

Curriculum Goals for Each Student:

Promote confidence, creativity and physical health; appreciation of the arts; learning correct and age appropriate dance technique; learning correct behavior and teamwork in a group setting; and a love for learning through singing, acting, reading, dancing, music and imaginative play.

Outside of the classroom:

There are books, videos, and many other facets to the dance world for you to discover with your young dancer! You can explore more through the Internet, YouTube, and by seeing our videos on our You Tube page at simbtdance.

<u>Dress Code</u>: ALL PINK- We will have Pink and Black Leotards for Creative to order online August 1st for Girls - More info to follow: Pink leotard, plain pink ballet skirt, pink convertible tights (has a hole in the bottom so you can roll them up), pink split sole ballet slippers canvas or leather for ballet, Ballet Slippers for Broadway Babies/Stars is acceptable. Hair is to be neatly pulled back off the face (braids into a bun, hair up in a clip, only short ponytails, ballet bun, headbands, clips, etc.)

Hip Hop: Girls can wear shorts & a PSPA Black or White T-shirt over their leotards; change into any kind of white bottom sneakers. It is important that you have a small dance bag to keep your skirt, ballet shoes, small water bottle (can buy water bottle at studio) & other dance items kept in the cubbies. TAP: All younger tap classes ages 3+ please buy tan tap shoes with Velcro. Approved shoes can be found on our website.

Boys: Ballet: White t-shirt and black sweatpants white socks, white or black ballet shoes or dance barefoot. Bare feet for Broadway Stars/Babies. **Hip Hop:** Clean WHITE SOLED Sneakers! TAP: Tan or black tap shoes A small backpack is sufficient for use as a dance bag.

PLEASE REMEMBER TO LABEL ALL ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME.

Reminders:

- -Remember to have your child put all of their belongings in a cubby when they arrive at the studio.
- -Please make sure they visit the bathroom BEFORE class starts! Additional restrooms are available downstairs for all family members and friends! The code for the downstairs bathrooms is available at the front desk.

Please note the following:

- 1. Broadway Stars /Babies & TAP: <u>TAP SHOES NEEDED in November right after Thanksgiving in November so all parents can get tap shoes and can make it an early holiday gift!</u> All creative Nude tap shoes must be with elastic/Nude Velcro or snaps. No tie tap shoes please. We have the style of nude tap shoes on our website in the member page and on our website: www.pspastudios.com
- 2. All dance needs can be purchased at: any online dance store <u>www.discountdance.com we have a discount code</u> En Arabesque Doylestown 123 S. Main St Doylestown, PA 18944215-804-8586 & in FEASTERVILLE-TREVOSE, Step Up Richboro, Address: 881 Bustleton Pike, Richboro, PA 18954

Again, do not hesitate to ask any questions, as we are most eager to aid you in your understanding and participation in our program. This year your children will have fun, meet new friends and learn SO much! The entire faculty and staff welcome you and wish you a fantastic year! Sincerely,

Terri Lee, Founder and Artistic Director The Pennsylvania School of the Performing Arts 215.598.8513 – <u>pspastudios@gmail.com</u>.